
The Importance of Critical Infrastructure
During this time, it is important for businesses deemed "essential" and 
"critical infrastructure" to stay open and active in order to protect our 
nation's health and safety, as well as economic and national security. The 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS) and the Cybersecurity and 
Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) have published “Guidance on the 
Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce”, which identifies and defines the 
critical infrastructure sectors.

These critical infrastructure sectors include “Transportation Systems" and 
"Wastewater Systems." The President noted that if you work in a critical 
infrastructure industry, as defined by the Department of Homeland Security, 
you have a special responsibility to maintain your normal work schedule. As 
a regional provider of products in the Transportation Systems and 
Wastewater Systems sectors, CP&P is committed to remaining open and 
supporting the White House directive.

Both transportation infrastructure and wastewater systems are necessary to 
the well-being of our nation. In times of a pandemic, as COVID-19 has 
been labeled by the World Health Organization, it becomes especially 
important to protect, maintain, and improve these systems.  Due to the 
critical nature of its business, CP&P will continue to operate as necessary 
while placing the health and safety of its employees first by abiding by the 
precautionary measures recommended by local and national governments.

CP&P is a leading supplier of precast concrete solutions in the Mid-Atlantic 
and Southeast regions. The company specializes in the design and 
manufacturing of a complete line of concrete pipe and precast products for 
commercial and residential applications. Concrete precast structures 
include reinforced pipe, manhole components, box culverts, fittings and 
drainage structures. CP&P is committed to providing quality solutions for 
our customers’ pipe and precast needs.

For more information visit:
https://www.cisa.gov/sites/default/files/publications/CISA-Guidance-on-Essential-
Critical-Infrastructure-Workers-1-20-508c.pdf
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CP&P supports 
critical infrastructure

CP&P provides a wide array of 
products that are essential to our 
nation’s wastewater and drainage 
infrastructure. Our footprint 
includes 12 manufacturing 
facilities in the Mid-Atlantic and 
Southeast regions, distribution 
partners, and local contractors. 
CP&P supplies products that are 
critical for our nation's 
transportation infrastructure and 
construction pipeline.

CP&P is committed to the ongoing 
safety and protection of their 
employees and is taking every 
precaution while maintaining 
operational continuity.

www.ConcretePandP.com

https://www.cisa.gov/publication/guidance-essential-critical-infrastructure-workforce
https://www.cisa.gov/publication/guidance-essential-critical-infrastructure-workforce
https://www.cisa.gov/sites/default/files/publications/CISA-Guidance-on-Essential-Critical-Infrastructure-Workers-1-20-508c.pdf

